
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
•  Caesars  Entertainment  Corp.,  owners  of
Harrah’s Lake Tahoe and Harveys, is planning
to become a public company again. Expect an
IPO next year. In 2008, private equity firms
Apollo  Management  Group  and  Texas  Pacific
Group bought the Las Vegas-based company for
$30.7 billion.

• More than 50 people applied for the superintendent job at
Tahoe Truckee Unified School District. Nine candidates will be
interviewed starting next week. Finalists will be interviewed
in early December, with the appointment made in early January.

• Tahoe Maritime Museum in Homewood is having a free open
house Nov. 19 from 10am-5pm.

• Kingsbury General Improvement District’s board on Nov. 15
agreed to seek a $5 million general obligation bond to pay for
improvements of the water system.

• The League of California Cities appointed South Lake Tahoe
City Councilwoman Angela Swanson to the Policy Committee on
Transportation, Communication and Public Works as well as the
Sacramento Valley Division Committee.
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